
The Hill at Furnace Brook
Condominium Trust

To: All Residents

From: The Board of Trustees

Date: August 1, 2013

RE: Handicap Parking Sign Added

Please be aware a third Handicap Parking 
Sign has been added at the rear exit due to 
a request from a resident in need of a 
handicap parking spot.  

There are now three residents who need a 
handicap spot.  

Any vehicle not marked handicap parked in 
the handicap spots is subject to towing at 
vehicle owner's expense.

Thank you for your attention to this 
important matter.

www.thehillcondo.com


